Dear Parents,

Given the recent earthquakes around us, we would like to make sure we are
prepared for potential future incidents. We kindly ask that you please bring the
following items by the end of next week, January 19th. We will store these safety
bags in the classrooms so that they are available for each student.

A large Ziploc bag with the child’s name and grade on a piece
of tape

1 Emergency Thermal Blanket (can be found on the camping
section of stores, like Big 5, Target)

A picture of their family and comforting note

3 Cans of juice or packed drinks
1 Plastic spoons
1 Pack of wipes
Dixie cups
2 Canned goods (ex. Fruit, Vienna sausage, tuna, etc.) -must

be able to open without can opener




